From: anne doggett

Sent: 16 December 2024 13:19
To: Planning
Subject: 55 Dartmouth Park Rd NW5 1SL - 2023/0311/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.

| want to make an objection about the summer house that is being constructed in the back garden of
the house that is attached to ours. The height of this house is far higher than the shed it has replaced,
at least 50 Percent, and the length a little longer.

. Please let me know who | can contact about this building.

Kind regards
Anne Doggett
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